Alderwood Primary School

Rainham Close, Eltham, London, SE9 2JH

Tel: 020 8850 6841 Fax: 020 8850 6011

Email: headteacher@alderwood.greenwich.sch.uk

Website: www.alderwood.greenwich.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Jo Gordon

Co-Heads of School: Katie Cutajar and Natasha Tilley



02 November 2015

Dear Parents & Carers,

Alderwood Christmas Fair; Friday 27th November 2015

The Alderwood Parents Association is in the process of planning the school's annual Christmas Fair and we would like to know if anybody is interested in renting a table at the event to sell hand made goods or crafts.

We are offering the tables firstly to parent and friends of the school, so if you are interested please get in touch, each table is available to rent at a cost of £10 for this event.

All table fees will go directly to the fund raising efforts for school, so we can help purchase additional equipment and pay for adventures for all of the children at Alderwood.

Our contact email address is; alderwoodparents@outlook.com

Just let us know what you plan to sell, and your contact details, and we will come back to you as soon as possible.

We hope the fair will be a great opportunity to bring the school community together and we would really love you to join us. After the success of the cake sale we are hoping to make the Christmas fair a memorable one.

We will be in touch again over the coming weeks to let you know how we need your help and how we are planning the event.

The next APA meeting is on **Monday 16th November at 7pm** at school, new members are always welcome to join us.

Thank you,

Susan Parr Chair Alderwood Parent's Association

